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From: Cyndi Sharkey
To: Mike Applegarth; Dustin Fratto
Subject: Fw: Semi Annual Trash pickup
Date: Sunday, February 2, 2020 11:04:16 AM






From: Zach Green <zgreen9@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, January 31, 2020 12:59 PM
To: Cyndi Sharkey <csharkey@sandy.utah.gov>
Subject: Semi Annual Trash pickup
 
Cindy,


It has been brought to my attention that our Sandy City Trash collection day has come to an
end and will not be continuing this year without some changes.  


Currently my zip code is very desirable for potential buyer which helps my home value
(which boosts tax dollars).  I believe this program contributes to my neighborhood
desirability.  My neighbors nor I have junk or trashy yards which promotes value.


I would like to voice my frustration of the removal of this program.  This program makes
trash and junk removal convenient and simple.


This has been a very beneficial program for my family and for my neighborhood.  When the
reminder of the pickup comes around I notice my family and my neighbors spend more time
cleaning up their yards and discarding junk that would otherwise sit on the side of their
house.  


There are neighboring cities that do not have this same program and there are homes and
yards in those cities that continue to fall into junk yard status because the home owners are
overwhelmed without a convenient method of junk removal.  Sometimes the dumpsters are
too far away from their homes or the dumpsters fill up too quickly.


I fear if this program is removed the overall property values will suffer because of the junk
people like to collect and store because that is easier then carrying items to a dumpster or
taking to the dumpster themselves.  Please do not remove the program.


-- 


Zach Green
801-599-5242


-- 
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